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Headteacher’s notes…  
It is always a privilege to see the children working so well in their classrooms as well as also seeing the results 
of their work at home. This week has been no exception and there have been some fantastic models brought 
in, some of which 6W shared during their Assembly earlier in the week. We do appreciate your support with 
the home learning projects. Some of the Y6 classes have also been taking part in Maths activities at 
Huntingdon Racecourse today which they have all enjoyed. 
 
Next week there are a number of activities taking place, including Assembly led by 2M on Wednesday and a 
meeting about the Grafham residential on Thursday. Please check the end of the Newsletter for details. 
 
Parent Consultations 
These are being held on Wednesday 7th February and Thursday 8th February and bookings can now be made 
through our electronic sign-up system. Please contact the school office as soon as possible if there is a 
problem with this or any other issue.  The website you need is:  
https://bramptonvillage.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/. 
 
Year 6 Maths 
Please note that there will not be any Year 6 Maths sessions with Mr Allen on Tuesday or Wednesday morning 
next week. 
 
Orchestra 
There is no orchestra on Friday 2nd February 2018. 
 
Art Club 
There is no Art Club on Monday 29th January 2018. 
 
Respect Poster Competition 
As you may know, we use encourage the children to use the ‘Rs’ for learning at Brampton. Each of the ‘Rs’ is 
associated with an animal 
 

Responsibility - chicken 
Reciprocity - mouse 
Resourcefulness - spider 
Resilience - tortoise 
Reflectiveness - owl 
 

We have recently added respect to our ‘Rs’.  We would like the children to design a respect poster that we can 
display around school to remind children of the importance of being respectful. The entries will be shortlisted 
and then the School Council will take the finalists’ entries around to each class, so that they can vote on their 
favourite.  
The chosen entry may be adapted slightly (in discussion with the child) to ensure that it is suitable for copying.  
Entries need to be sent to Mrs Hammond by Monday 19th February. These can either be paper copies, or if 
completed on a computer, can be emailed to shammond@brampton.cambs.sch.uk.  
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Brampton Kids Club Half Term Holiday Club 
Brampton Kids Club will be open in the school holidays between Monday 12th – Friday 16th February 2018, 
8am until 6pm.  To book your child’s place, please take a booking form from the rack outside the school office 
or download it from the school website. 
 
PTA NEWS 
Bags 4 School - Thank you for the great response to this.  Once we know how much the school raised we will 
let you know. 
Cake Friday – On this occasion, we are asking for donations of cakes from Reception and Year 5.  A slip should have 
gone home in your child’s book bag today confirming the details. All donations should be in date and bought 
in on the morning of the 2nd February. Please also take a look at the signup genius if you can spare any time to 
help. This is on Facebook and also there is a poster in the school reception foyer. We need the help for the 
event to run smoothly and safely. 
Next Meeting- Friday 2nd February, 2pm. 
If you are able to help or have any comments or feedback or would like further information about the PTA 
please contact BramptonPTA@outlook.com.  
For those of you that are new to Brampton Village Primary School the PTA raises funds for the school to help 
with the cost of items the school may need. We are always looking for help to run events smoothly and would 
appreciate any time that you can give even if it is only for half an hour.  
PTA Team 
 
What’s On Next Week: 
Monday 29th January   Y3/4 Handchimes – lunchtime 
     Terry Mason’s Football Club 
Tuesday 30th January   Amy’s Acro 
     Year 6 football and girls’ football 
Wednesday 31st January  2M Assembly 9.15am 
     French Club      

Yr 6 Tag Rugby 
     Dance Club 
Thursday 1st February   Governing Body Monitoring Day 
     Choir 
     Y5/6 Handchimes - lunchtime 

Drama Club 
Grafham residential meeting 5.15pm 

Friday 2nd February   Y3 swimming 
PTA meeting 2.00pm 
Cake Friday  
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